November 16, 2022
Dear Mr. Goldring,

| am incredibly honored and grateful to receive the Canada Company
bursary. Thank you for your generous contribution, which will contribute to
my certification as an aircraft maintenance engineer at the British Columbia
institute of technology, pushing me a step closer to my dream of enrolling in
the Canadian Armed Forces and serving as an aviation systems technician.

As | transition from cadets to post-secondary school and the forces, | will
continue to lead, motivate, serve and inspire the people around me.

Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Daniel Wong
Cadet Chief Warrant Officer
2290 British Columbia Regiment (101 DCOR) RCACC



Canada Company Bursary

Good day! My name is Zachary Ings, | am from Dartmouth, NS and [ am currently in my first
year at UPEI for the bachelor of Music degree.

First off, | would like to thank you for the opportunity to invest into my education with the
scholarship offer of $1000. Being a recipient really does mean a lot to me, and I was very gracious to
even be considered! | know while saving up for university that every dollar counts, so again, [ would
really like to thank you for the opportunity.

A bit about myself:

Ever since I was a child, I had always known that [ would have liked to have some kind of
career with music, but not knowing what exactly.

My late maternal grandfather was a musician, a percussionist, and played in many different
pubs and bars, until he developed alzhimers, and eventually passed away. | had never really gotten
to know him, but I had always heard stories of how wonderful of a musician he was, and I recieve
remarks all of the time of how much I reminded everybody of him, as [ am a percussionist as well.

In 2016 I had decided to join 18 Dartmouth Royal Canadian Air Cadets, and joined their
band as one of their newest percussionists. Throughout the years within the cadet program, I had
grown not only as a musician, but as a leader as well. Throughout the program, music wise, I had
attended 3 different summer camps relating to music as a course cadet, staffed the music program
at CTC Argonaut in 2022, as well as countless nights and weekends dedicating myself primarily for
their music program.

This summer was certainly an unexpected summer to say the least! [ was selected as a staff
cadet last minute at CTC Argonaut in Oromocto NB. I certainly enjoyed my time at the CTC. This
summer was mainly about adapting to new situations. With the course cadets unable to come for
the first serial of the summer training, we had to adapt the summer training curriculum to an online
format. Although this was not the easiest task, we were still able to manage. With staffing the music
course, we were able to provide private lessons for the course cadets, as well we were able to teach
online theory, as well as assess the cadets for their theory and playing. This summer I was also lucky
enough to be the recipient of the Order of St George medal as one of the top staff cadets at the CTC.

When covid hit, I had taken this as an opportunity to be able to learn a new instrument, the
Baritone Saxophone. While this may not be my instrument of focus, I do see in the regard that I do
have the determination to become more musically inclined, and expand my musical knowledge as
much as [ can.

As I had recently finished up with the cadet program as a cadet in August 2022, I do plan to
continue working with the cadet program. I am currently in the process of becoming a CI, and [ hope
to continue working with the unit's band. .

With receiving the scholarship offer, you are helping me get one step closer to my goal of
becoming a music teacher, and I would like to thank you once again for this opportunity, and I really
hope you take care as well!

WO02 Zachary Ings
(902) 579-2556

ingszach@gmail.com



October 11, 2021

Mr. Blake C. Goldring C.M., M.S.M., CD
Founder & Chairman

Canada Company: Many Ways To Serve
Toronto Dominion Centre

TD Bank Tower

66 Wellington Street West

P.0.Box 314, Suite 3100

Toronto, ONT

M5K 1K2

Dear Mr. Goldring,

RE: Cadets and Junior Canadian Rangers Bursary Program Award 2021

Rhys Besson

83 Gledhill Avenue
Toronto, ONT
MacC 5K7

I would like to sincerely thank you, and Canada Company for this amazing award, and bursary of 1000

dollars.

| am extraordinarily proud and honored to be one of the Army Cadets to be given this prestigious award.
| feel | owe any success to being part of such a tremendous organisation and the wonderful cadets | have

had the pleasure of working with.

My ambition is to join the Canadian Armed Forces and this generous award will greatly help me reach

that goal.

Yours sincerely,

%f Bu.,

MWO Rhys Besson

1888 RCACC



Dear 2™ Canadian Ranger Patrol Group & Canada Company,

I was happy to learn that I was a recipient of a 2020 Canada Company Cadets and
Junior Canadian Rangers bursary. I am writing to thank you for your generous, financial
support towards my higher education.

I am currently in 12% grade and plan to graduate in spring of 2021.

I am currently a part-time worker at a local Coop-Hotel. Upon graduation, I will
take my part and go to college to further my education.

By awarding me the recipient of the Canada Company cadets, I will be able to
focus my education and put all my energy into doing well in my classes.

Your generosity is allowing me to make my goal and dreams a reality. I hope in turn one
day I’ll be able to give back and help other students achieve their goals.

Sincerely,

Manon Chamber land
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